
 
 

 

To: Chair and Members 
Public Works Committee  
 

From: Sharon Gibbons    __________________________ 
Hamilton Cycling Committee – Chair             (to be signed by the Chair) 
 

Date: April 1, 2019 

Re: Bollard Installation along Herkimer St. and Motor Vehicle Turning Restriction at the 
Intersection of Herkimer St. and Queen St. S. (Wards 1 and 2) 

 

Recommendation: 
 
WHEREAS, the existing configuration of the north-east corner of Queen Street South 
and Herkimer Street is unacceptably dangerous; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Hamilton Cycling Committee believes that actions should be 
undertaken by the City of Hamilton to remove this extreme hazard to human life on an 
interim basis until Queen Street South is redesigned; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
That the Hamilton Cycling Committee recommends to the Public Works Committee the 
following: 
 
(a) That the City of Hamilton install impact-resistant steel safety bollards between 

the bicycle and motor vehicle lanes on Herkimer Street; and, 
 

(b) That motor vehicle operators no longer be permitted to turn from Queen Street 
South onto Herkimer Street during the interim period before the street is 
redesigned. 

 

Background: 
 
The Hamilton Cycling Committee believes the existing configuration of the north-east 
corner of Queen Street and Herkimer Street is unacceptably dangerous.  
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Analysis/Rationale: 
 
The Hamilton Cycling Committee believes that actions should be undertaken by the City 
of Hamilton to remove this extreme hazard to human life on an interim basis until Queen 
Street is redesigned.  
 


